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September 15, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Re: UM 2193—PacifiCorp’s 2022 All Source Request for Proposal – Update on RFP 

Milestones 
 
To Interested Parties:  
 
On January 14, 2023, PacifiCorp filed its final 2022 All Source Request for Proposal (2022AS 
RFP) in this docket.1  Section 3.a. provided a proposed schedule with some milestones but noted 
that the schedule is subject to change due to various reasons.  On July 26, 2023, PacifiCorp 
emailed the service list for UM 2193 to inform interested parties of an update to its RFP 
milestone schedule indicating the selection of the final short list (2022AS FSL) was scheduled 
for September 17, 2023. 
 
PacifiCorp is filing this notice in docket UM 2193 to inform interested parties that the date for 
PacifiCorp’s 2022AS FSL will be delayed and will not occur on September 17, 2023. PacifiCorp 
will provide an update before the end of September. 
 
The 2022AS RFP Milestone Schedule will be updated on the website to reflect the delay in 
schedule, and the main 2022AS RFP document will be updated before the end of September to 
reflect the revised schedule. 
 
Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Cathie Allen 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President Regulatory Policy and Operations 
 
 

 
1 The Public Utility Commission of Oregon approved PacifiCorp’s final 2022AS RFP subject to modifications and 
conditions at a special public meeting on April 14, 2022. 


